
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 23, 2014 
 
 
 
Ms. Julie Mikulas, Land Manager 
Martin Marietta Materials   
1800 North Taft Hill Road 
Fort Collins, Colorado  80521 
 
Re:  PUEBLO COUNTY PLANNING COMMISSION 

Declaration of Abandonment of Special Use Permit No. 2001-001 Allowing a Sand and 
Gravel Extraction and Processing Operation on 45.72± Acres in an A-1 Zone District 

 
Dear Ms. Mikulas: 
 
Please be advised the Pueblo County Planning Commission, at its public hearing held on April 
22, 2014, voted to issue a Declaration of Abandonment of Special Use Permit No. 2001-001 
due to the approved use of a sand and gravel extraction and processing operation on 45.72± 
acres in an A-1 Zone District not being established for a period of five (5) years or more. 
 
If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this Department at 
583-6100. 
 
Sincerely, 

s 
Dominga Jimenez-Garcia 
Planner II 
 
SJB 
 
c:  Tyler O’Donnell, Division of Reclamation and Mining, Environmental Protection Specialist  
 (M-2002-009) 
     Gary Raso, Assistant County Attorney 
     Greg Styduhar, County Attorney 
     Dave Benbow, Pueblo County Department of Public Works 
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